
 
 
 

 
MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 

With permission from the Chair the Planning and Development 
Committee that was scheduled for Wednesday 8 April 2015 has been 

cancelled. 
 

One report item was scheduled to be presented, being the draft Kalgan 
Rural Developer contribution policy.  

 
This report item has been deferred for approximately two months to 

allow for consideration of Roads to Recovery funding and its effect on 
current contribution calculations. 

 
 
 


